HAMPTON COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 2 GATOR HAPPENINGS NEWSLETTER

The mission of Hampton County School District 2 is to provide a rigorous, personalized environment of academic excellence that prepares Each child, Each Day and in Every classroom to be college/career and citizen ready

June 15, 2020



"Excellence is not a Skill. It is an Attitude."

Julia Lee, Principal



EES Family:

It has been an unusual year but a productive one for our extended family. Our year ended abruptly but we made it through successfully. Yes, there were bumps in the road and there were times when we weren't sure if you could do it, but with each other's help we made it. Thank-you all for a remarkable year.

Enjoy your summer but remember COVID-19 is still out there and we must still practice safety: wear your mask, social distancing, wash your hands for 20 seconds, and stay home if you don't need to go out.



Effective 6/15/2020

8:00 am - 5:00 pm (Monday - Thursday) **Call before coming** (803) 625 - 5030

th Grade omot

Another place to view the exciting 5th grade promotional exercise: https://youtu.be/vvlTHuG6k9s

5th Grade Drive Thru Departure Pictures



















N. Gadson

J. Davis

A. Oropeza L. Jones T. Albright E. Ortega

T. Betties A. Heyward



Academic Recovery Camp (ARC) July 6, 2020 - August 3, 2020

The purpose of the ARC is to diminish disrupted learning time and support educational recovery for students due to COVID-19 pandemic and the closure of

schools on March 16, 2020. Students eligible for this program are those in kindergarten through third grade who need supplemental learning opportunities to access the essential skills for standards of instruction in reading and math. The proposal is to provide a face-to-face summer program to strategically work with students by providing instruction for 120 minutes a day in literacy and 50 minutes a day in math for four weeks.



Estill Middle School - Shronda Taylor, Principal



4-H Pinckney Leadership Conference!

Is your child in need of virtual leadership opportunities this summer? Have them join the 4-H Pinckney Leadership Program as well as other youth leaders from diverse backgrounds as we learn how to

pivot our purpose during this historic moment of change! Students of Change! Students can register today by visiting https://sc4hplp.eventbrite.com! This link was also shared on Parent Square.

Hampton County School District 2 has been awarded a FY20 SREB sub grant. This award is based on the continuation of our partnership to support the implementation of the Southern Regional Education Board (SREB) Middle School STEM curriculum.

This grant will help us to increase the opportunities we have for students to participate in STEM related activities. Thank you Mrs. Pamela Love for helping us to receive this grant.





School law requires all incoming 7th grade students to have proof of a whooping cough booster ('Tdap') shot, in order to attend school.



Estill High School - Synetria Hawkins, Principal



Congratulations to Shavon Roberts, who is a recipient of the Palmetto State Bank's Scholarship. She gained eligibility by: being a US citizen, applying to a post-secondary institution as a full-time student and by having a minimum 3.0 cumulative GPA or better. She provided documents for college admission and registration. She received an academic acceptance letter of recommendation. Shavon has received the prestigious honor of being named the 2019-2020 Valedictorian of Estill High School. Shavon has received multiple scholarships from local organizations. She plans to attend Coastal Carolina University in the Fall.



Her hard work and effort paid off! Congratulations to Shavon Roberts.



Congratulations to Ms. Williette Ward for being named the Support Staff Member of the Year!



2019-2020 Senior Class Data

- \$1,147,840 in scholarship funds as of June 8, 2020
- 34 Career Ready (64%)
- 18 College ready (34%)
- 38 Completers (72%)
- 10 DBL Completers (JROTC) (19%)
- 4 CTEDC (7%)
- 45 CTE Concentrators (85%)



Please turn in all

textbooks as soon as possible. Books that are not turned in prior to August 1, 2020 will result in a fine that must be paid prior to receiving additional textbooks.

Report cards have been mailed. If you did not receive your report card, please contact the school as soon as possible.